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US 19 Pedestrian Improvements at Embassy Blvd, Fox Hollow Dr, Hammock/Ranch Rd
254677-4-36-92

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits Various

Intersections
Project Start December 2020
City Port Richey
County Pinellas
Road Alt US 19
Construction
Cost

$248,624.05

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2021

Contractor Ajax Paving
Industries of
Florida, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  Randall Aebersold
  727-575-8300
 
Randall.Aebersold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
PARTIAL ACCEPTANCE: March 15, 2021

The Florida Department of Transportation's Design-Build Firm, Ajax
Paving Industries of Florida, is making pedestrian safety
improvements that include the construction of curb ramps and
crosswalks at three locations along US 19 in Port Richey,
Pinellas County.    

Locations of future improvements: 
- Embassy Boulevard
- Fox Hollow Drive
- Hammock/Ranch Road 

Motorists should expect intermittent daytime and nighttime lane
closures. 

This project is expected to finish in spring of 2021.  


